
Stoughton Arts Council Minutes 

April 17, 2018 

In attendance 

Nicki Dowland, Bill Amundson, Kathryn Jones, Sarah Bukrey (Chair), Laura Trotter 

 

Absent 

Mary-Carel Verden, Bill Brehm (Tres), John Beutel (Vice-chair) 

The meeting was called to order by Bukrey at 1:37 pm 

Agenda items  

1. Minutes approved from March 20, 2018. 

2. 1:38 pm – Communications 
John Beutel has decided to leave the council. There was discussion on ideas and the process for 
getting new members. The Arts Council website is nearly ready to go live. A print piece is nearly 

complete and will be ready for the Sustainable Stoughton event on 4/21. 

3. 1:55 pm – Future Arts Council Events 
Syttende Mai at Chorus – Bill A, Kathryn, and Sarah will man the info table. The chamber will still 
offer slots for volunteers to be at the button table. Arts Council will fill in at button table as needed. 
Bukrey will facilitate artists and make sure they have breaks etc as needed.  

Catfish River Music Festival is July 6-8. Plan is to do the drawing booth again.  

Art Walk is July 21. This is still a Chamber event. Laura is working through details. Arts Council 
would like to sell beverages as a fund raiser and to have a presence at the event.  

Next meeting: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 at 1:30 pm 

Motion to adjourn was approved at 2:24pm 

Minutes sent to:  

Bill Amundson - amundart@earthlink.net 
Bill Brehm (Treas) - bbrehm@ci.stoughton.wi.us 
Kathryn Jones - kbird0113@yahoo.com 
Mary-Carel Verden - mcverden@gmail.com 
Sarah Bukrey (Chair) - sarahbukrey@gmail.com 
Mayor Tim Swadley-tswadley@ci.stoughton.wi.us 
Laura Trotter -administrator@stoughtonwi.com 

 
cc:  

Council Members (e-mail)  
Leadership Team (e-mail) 
City Attorney Matthew Dregne (e-mail)  
Sarah Monette (e-mail) 
Judi Krebs (e-mail) 
Stoughton Newspapers (e-mail) 
 

 
NOTE: AN EXPANDED MEETING MAY CONSTITUTE A QUORUM OF THE COUNCIL 


